
Credits:
Methods In Action orginally began as the spring design project of Dave Mott 
and myself (Bruce Calder).    During the summer of 1992, the ideas originally 
developed by the end of the academic year were expanded to increase the 
applications usefulness, friendliness, and educational value.    I would like to 
thank Dave Mott for his dauntless effort towards pushing this project to a 
decent state during the school year.    I would also like to thank Dr. Claude 



Anderson for his ideas in overcoming the difficult hurdles in this first project of 
mine in Object Orientented C.

For more information about this and other applications created by Rose-
Hulman developers, contact us at ifycsem@nextwork.rose-hulman.edu.

Methods In Action is copyrightedã 1992 by Rose-Hulman Institute of 
Technology.


